
 
 
 

25th May 2017 
 

Dear Parents and Friends,  
 

  

All the children are very excited about 
our upcoming talent quest. 
 
The timetable for auditions is on the 
left of this note. The talent quest is on 
Thursday 15th June starting at 
11:30am and all parents are welcome 
to attend. 
 
A few reminders about auditions: 

 Children do not need to dress up 
for auditions 

 Children need to supply their 
own music (if required) saved on 
an iPod or iPad. This can be 
safely stored in the office 

 Children will only have 1-2 
minutes to show part of their act 
as there are a large number of 
entries. They will be able to 
perform their whole act if they 
are selected for the talent quest 

 It is the responsibility of the child 
to turn up on the correct day/s 
and they need to attend the 
correct grade auditions. 

 Only a small number from each 
grade will be selected to perform 
in the Talent Quest but all 
children will receive a 
participation certificate. 
 

Kind regards,  
 
Katherine McKay 
Assistant Principal 

 

  Grade 

 Week 6 

Monday 29th 
May 

Year 4 

Tuesday 30th 
May 

Kindergarten 

Wednesday 
31st May 

Year 2 

Thursday 
1st June 

Year 4 

Friday 
2nd June 

Year 2/Year 1 

Week 7 

Monday 5th 
June 

Year 5 

Tuesday 6th 
June 

Kindergarten/Year 1 

Wednesday 7th 
June 

Year 5 

Thursday 8th 
June 

Year 6 

Thursday 8th 
June 
(Behind Year 2) 

Year 3 

Friday 9th June Year 6 

Friday 9th June 
(Behind Year 2) 

Year 3 

 


